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PLANNING DEPARTMENT – Building & Development Services


Richard Burton, P.E.
RE: Tract 154 C, MRGCD Map 32

November 4, 2008

March 27, 2009
Richard Burton, P.E.

Burton Engineers, LLC

2900 Vista Grande  N.W.

Albuquerque, New Mexico  87120
RE:
Las Castillas Subdivision on Tract 154 C, MRGCD Map 32
File:  F14 / D 063   
Grading & Drainage Plan for Preliminary Plat & Work Order  - P.E. Stamp 03/21/09
Dear Mr. Burton: 
Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 03/25/2009, the above referenced Grading and Drainage Plan is approved for Preliminary Plat action by the DRB, as well as design preparation for City Work Order.  

Please remind your client and his surveyor that a “Cross Lot Drainage Easement” and “Drainage Facility Maintenance Covenant” will be required for the common ponds on-site, and for Pond 4 in association with the proposed plat.  
A copy of this approved plan should be included in the DRC Work Order set and marked “FOR INFORMATION ONLY.”  

If you have any questions, please contact me at 924-3981.

Sincerely,

Gregory R. Olson, P.E. 
Hydrology Section

XC:
Brad Bingham, COA/Hydrology
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